
Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear parents, I hope you are all well as we hit full steam ahead to the end of term, last week was a really 

great week which culminated in our fantastic sponsored walk on Friday. 

At the time of writing, we have raised a magnificent £3,168. The total before the walk was around £1,800 

so that’s great to get to over £3000. I may be slightly short of my £7,000 for the iPads, but I think one 

more fundraising event in Autumn will see us over the line.  

Thanks again for your simply outstanding generosity, it means a lot to all the staff for you to show your 

support in this way and once again the Lewknor community has come together in spectacular fashion. 

IMPORTANT: If you qualify for Gift Aid and you have donated on 

the go fund me page, please email 'I qualify for Gift Aid' and your 

name to the email below: 

FOLSlewknor@outlook.com 

Away from the sponsored walk, children met their new teachers today and I’m pleased to say it went re-

ally smoothly. Mrs Darlington (our new Y1/2 teacher) was in to meet her new class and she was very posi-

tive about how well they did. I have never worked in a mixed form school so it’s really fascinating for me 

to see how the class dynamics change when they join up with another class.  

This Friday is our last celebration assembly of the year (leavers assembly is next week) and there are no 

teacher led clubs in the last week of term. 

KS2 SAT results  

As you may be aware, schools received the data for KS2 SAT results today, these will be going home in Y6 

children’s reports on Friday with full detail about your Y6 child’s scores and how the school performed. I 

will also share our overall performance with all parents in due course.  

Mr Powell  

 

 

Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 7th July 2025 

        Attendance                                                                                                                                           

Attendance was 96% for last week. 

Attendance is 96% for the whole academic year. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 7th July 2025 

Sponsored Walk 2025! 

We have raised a fantastic £3,168 so far for our 

sponsored walk! 

Please keep giving generously. 

IMPORTANT: If you qualify for Gift Aid, please email 'I 

qualify for Gift Aid' and your name to the email below: 

FOLSlewknor@outlook.com 



Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 7th July 2025 

Y6 first aid at the JR. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 7th July 2025 

Pirates vs Mermaids— Upper Juniors production. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 7th July 2025 

Sponsored Walk 2025. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 7th July 2025 

Reception and infants join us on The Ridgeway. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 
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Sponsored Walk 2025. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 7th July 2025 

UJ and LJ joining super challenge children at Bledlow. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 7th July 2025 

Super challenge group. 10 miles walked! 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 7th July 2025 

 

Infants woodland walk. 



Mr Powell 

PRAYER OF THE WEEK 
Dear God, 

Thank You for our feet so strong, 

To help us walk the whole day long. 

When we walk to school or play, 

Please guide our steps along the way. 

 

Help us walk with love and care, 

And show Your kindness everywhere. 

Step by step, both near and far, 

Let us shine just like a star. 

 

                          Amen. 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 
“Love one another.” 

— John 13:34 (NIRV) 

 

Word of the week! 

Exemplary  

Noun 

Extremely good and deserving to 

be admired.  



DIARY DATES 
July 

Wednesday 2nd July - ICC Buddy session (after school – Year 6) 
Wednesday 2nd July—Y5/6 production—1330 start. Parents arrive at 
1315. 
Thursday 3rd July— Y5/6 production—1800 start. Children arrive at 
1730. 
Friday 4th July – Lord Williams Transition Day (Year 6) 
Friday 4th July—Sponsored Walk 
Monday 7th July – I.M.P.S – Year 6 trip to JR 
Tuesday 8th to Wednesday 9th July - ICC Transition Days – Year 6 
Friday 18th July – Leavers assembly. Last day of term. School closes 
at 1:30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


